

Campaign

The Go Green Campaign is ready to accept donations for the greening of the library grounds.

Following the successful building of the library interior, the next phase for the new library is to complete the exterior landscaping. The beautiful design of the exterior grounds, generated by the landscape architectural firm of Horsley-Witten, is highlighted below.



The landscape design features many beautiful trees, flower gardens, a storytime area, an inspiration path and steps, wetlands garden and bridge, and building plantings. In addition, the plan improves handicap access, provides green buffers for neighbors, solves parking lot drainage issues, removes invasive species and provides a welcoming face to Wolfeboro for residents and visitors alike.

Many opportunities are available to donate in honor of or in memory of a friend or loved one. Plant a living tribute and green the library. Descriptions of these tribute items can be found under TRIBUTE ITEMS.

Please call Library Foundation Board President, John Sandeen, for further information at (603) 569-6802 or email president@wolfeborolibraryfoundation.org

A DONATION and PLEDGE FORM can be downloaded from the WPLF website: wolfeborolibraryfoundation.org

Please mail your donations to the Wolfeboro Public Library Foundation, PO Box 472, Wolfeboro NH 03894.

Thank you for your continued support of the library.